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Adam B. Steinbaugh

Director, Individual Rights Defense Program
Foundation for Individual Rights in Education
510 Walnut Street

Suite 1250

Philadelphia, PA 19106

adam@thefire.org

Dear Mr. Steinbaugh:

I have received your letter of September 5, 2018 in which you address the draft of Nassau
Community College's (NCC) Board of Trustees’ (BoT) Policy 3100: News Media Relations. The
purpose of the Policy is to define the role of the College in communicating its official messages,
and not to restrict individual freedom of speech or academic freedom. We continue to examine
the wording of the Policy so that it is clearly understandable.

Sincerely,
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Dr. W. Hubert Keen
President
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c: Kathy Weiss, Chair, Policy & Planning Committee, NCC BoT ( kathybweiss@gmail.com )
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